
HB 713 -- SPECIAL LICENSE PLATES (Morris (140))

SPONSOR: Morris (140)

Currently, Purple Heart recipients can receive specialty Purple
Heart license plates. This bill would allow for the issuance of
two sets of these specialty license plates without fees.

Additionally, in the event of the death of a Purple Heart
recipient, the co-owner of the motor vehicle who was also the
spouse of the deceased may use and renew the license plates until
he or she remarries or, if they do not remarry, for the remainder
of their life.


